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Dear Parents 
   
Who is most important in schools? There will be many answers to this question depending on who is 
responding. In my opinion, the students are the most important. They are the seeds that are planted to 
nurture into trees. They are the empty canvas from which a painting is produced. They are the minds that 
step into school for teachers to fill. We might have prepared brick and mortar, facilities and teaching 
pedagogies around them, but our role would be nothing if there are no students. Thus we adults in the 
community play a vital role to ensure the children under our care grow into well adjusted, considerate and 
caring adults. After all, there is a Chinese saying ñIt takes a village to raise a childò. 
 
Our Primary 6 students took their iPSLE examinations this month. It was a smooth month as everything 
went as planned and the students were engaged in as well as outside the classrooms. Students in the 
classrooms were engaged by the teachers during lesson time through all sorts of activities. Teachers were 
using their knowledge of learning and teaching to make the students learn knowledge, skills, values and 
attitudes as required by the curriculum. Using formative assessments, teachers monitor the understanding 
of the students and subsequently plan and modify their lessons accordingly to further make students master 
the curriculum. It was encouraging to observe that much learning was taking place in the classrooms. Thank 
you teachers for making this happen daily in our school. 
 
We had our first International Day event at UniWorld on 10 July 2018. International Day is an event which 
provides the opportunity for the entire school community, namely students, teachers, parents and staff, to 
come together to engage in planned activities which will foster better understanding, cooperation, and 
communication ï essential ingredients for a harmonious school community. We would like to thank the 
many parents who participated in one way or another to make the event a resounding success. 
 
John Chuah 
Head of School 
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International Day 
 

The International Day event was held on 10 July 2018 in conjunction with the visit by a group of 21 
students and 2 teachers from our sister school in Vietnam, Singapore International School. The special 
day was for our diverse school community, which is made up of multi-cultural students originating from 
many countries around the world, to come together with their families, friends and teachers to spend a 
quality day to get to know one another in a relaxed setting.  
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International Day is an event which 
provides the opportunity for the entire 
school community to come together to 
engage in planned activities which will 
foster better understanding, 
cooperation, and communication. 
Through these activities, students also 
learn organizational skills, team-work 
and cooperation while honing their 
creativity and innovative skills. 
 
Parents and visitors were entertained 
to amazing cultural performances by 
our talented students. It was a 
wonderful and fun-filled day for our 
school community members as they 
celebrated diversity and difference. 

 


